

12 Courtenay Hill, Newry, Co Down, BT34 2EA Phone: (028) 3026 2175

24 September 2021

Dear Parents

I hope the start of homework went well in all homes this week, it was a gentle introduction and next week will see the full package being implemented. We are eager that stress is to be avoided. If there are problems, please talk to the teacher and a solution can be worked out. We had a lovely week in school this week and can see that the children are really settling into routines now.

Can we please remind parents to drive slowly while in school grounds and exercise caution at all times.

I wish you a lovely weekend.

Mrs Monaghan